
 

 

Delaware Claims Association 

Secretary’s Report 

May 5, 2015 

 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:01 p.m. by Vice President Bob Domenick  

 
Introductions 

 

Secretary’s Report:  None Presented  

 

Treasurer’s Report: Treasurers report was submitted in verbal form. Please see Deb Lawhead if you 

would like a detailed written report. Reported Balance $16,978.44.  Accepted by John 

McGough/Patrick Rock 

 

Vice President’s Report:      
 

1
st
 Readings:  

None 
2

nd
  Readings: 

Anna Dolphin – ServPro of Dover/Middletown 

Tony Preston – TPG Claims 

Paul Baier – Premier Restoration 

Sharon Murphy-Potts – ReMed 

Ryan McGough – Reynolds Restoration 

Gladys Driggins – AmeriHealth Casualty Services 

 **Membership is contingent upon dues being paid. 
Accepted by Dana Vicario/Pete Drake 

 

Golf Outing:    Now in its 25
th

 year! Bob is still looking for sponsors. We have 120 golfers and 150 or so 

for dinner. 

 

Fishing Trip:  No report 

 

Seminar:  The annual seminar/vendor exhibition will be held on Tuesday October 6, 2015 at Cavaliers 

Country Club. 2 Ethics and 3 general credits.Please see Dana with any suggestions 

 

Holiday Party:  The 2015 Party is scheduled for Saturday December, 5 2015 at Mendenhall Inn. 

 

Legal Report:  Legal report was presented by Bobby Cecil from Tybout, Redfearn and Pell. 

 

New Business:  NONE 

 

Old Business:  NONE 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m. by Bob Domenick 

 

Submitted by Scott Forrest, Secretary 


